



A NOTE TO PARENTS:

You may (or may not) be aware of the “Weekly e-mail Updates” that I send the parents of my Math 9 and 10 students.  You might also know that one of our goals is to “increase student ownership of their own learning”.  In an effort to reinforce this school goal (and to treat my grade 11 students as adults), I would rather not do the parent email updates for them (not right away, anyway).  Instead, I would like them to set their own individual goals for this course.  Then, I would like to not only teach them about mathematics, but to teach them better learning and study skills, and ultimately, help them reach their goals in math (with little or no help from you).  

Realizing that this may be a bit of a “pipe dream”, I will be prepared to modify this

ideal as the need arises.  In other words, I will involve you directly (through email) if there is a need for it.

Please send me your email address so that I can contact you should the need arise.

Thank you very much for taking the time to read this(
Mike Roch

